
  
 
 

“Our Past belongs to our future” 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
Happy Spring Historical Society Members! 
 
We are making great progress in moving forward with our Museum 
renovation. Museum Coordinator, Mary Sneed, has been very busy 
sorting items, contacting donors, listing items for sale and 
enthusiastically preparing the timeline and historical data that will be 
staged in the Museum. I am very excited to see the progress! 
 
Thank you to Mary & Gene Sneed and George & Debbie Fairman 
for their generous donation toward painting the museum. We now 
have the blank canvas upon which to begin the Museum 
transformation! This act of generosity will ensure that the children 
of Temple City and future visitors will be able to see the family tree 
of the Temple family and the historical foundation of Temple City! 
 
Thank you to everyone for participating and donation to our January 
Bingo fundraiser!  It was so much fun that we are having a second 
Bingo night on March 26th.  The funds help maintain the building 
while the Museum and Hall are closed.  Come out and join us! 
 
We have an exciting General Meeting planned for Sunday, March 
21st.  Thank you to Carole Rodenbucher for securing the 
“Mayflower” presenters. It is sure to be a real treat that our members 
and community will enjoy! 
 
I look forward to seeing all of you virtually this month! 
 

Rachel LaSota, President 
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Sunday 

March 21, 2021 at 2:00 pm 
On Zoom 

Zoom Link will be sent by email to Members Saturday – March 20th 

Including the Presentation of The 77th Temple City Camellia Festival Royal Court 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
How can you help us “watch 

our pennies?”   
 
- Provide us with your Email to 

save postage.  
 

- Do you have a handyman skill, 
willing to volunteer and follow 
COVID Protocols? We have 
many small and large repairs 
that can be completed while we 
are closed. 

 

 

 

Historical Society  
Of Temple City 

Est. 1987 
 

Officers 
 

President …………… Rachel LaSota 
 
Vice President …..…. Donna Georgino 
 
Secretary ………...… Delora Brown 
 
Treasurer ………..…. Vacant 
 

Chairmen 
 

Membership 
Coordinator ………..... Debi Mistretta 
 
Parliamentarian …....… Vacant 
 
Reflections Editor …..... Dawn Tarin 
 
Rental/Facility 
Use Coordinator …...… Vacant 
 
Woman’s Club of Temple City 
Representative …..…... Mary Sneed 

 
 
 

The Camellia Festival was an all “Virtual” Event this Year 
View the Coronation – Float Contest & Parade Online at 

www.CamelliaFestival.org 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New Standing Rules Were 
Adopted January 11, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 

Current Bylaws & 
Standing Rules 

Available for Review 
ONLINE 

 

 

 
Coming Soon 

Items for Sale Online 
 

Visit Our Website  
& Like our Facebook Page 

 
Items will be posted at they 

become available. 
 

HistoricalSocietyOfTC.com 
 
 
 
 
 

1946 Camellia Festival Royal Court 

 


